
The Precious Memories Choir is a musical group
for people with memory loss and their caregivers
who enjoy African American gospel music

Be willing and able to sing, and
Choir members should:

go.wisc.edu/35vub2

Transportation is available;
inquire for details.

GET INVOLVED!GET INVOLVED!
Register online atRegister online at

Contact Dr. Fabu Carter at
fpcarter@medicine.wisc.edu

This is an open invitation for
community members to join a
choir that is organized and funded
by the Wisconsin Alzheimer’s
Disease Research Center.

St. Paul A.M.E. Church
4525 Diamond Drive
Madison, WI 53714

Rehearsals are held one or two Saturdays a
month from 1:30 to 3 p.m. at:

Have memory loss, be a current/former caregiver, or
Have a family member with Alzheimer’s disease,
mild cognitive impairment, or any form of dementia

Music directors, singers and
musicians wanted for the

https://go.wisc.edu/35vub2

